
 
 

  
 
 
 
DATE:  May 13, 2014   
 
TO:  Michael Vargas, Assistant Principal   
 
SUBJECT:  Hebron HS - IAQ - Air Test - Dressing Room E-Coaches' Office   
 
This morning 5/13, I received a call from Alex Del Rio, to meet and check the Coaches’ 
Office in Dressing Room E.  After our inspection and discussion, I will be requesting an 
Air Test for this Friday 5/16.  We should have the results back by Monday 5/19.  If you 
have any questions, please contact me. 
Thanks, 
Paul 
 
Paul Siddall 
Maintenance Energy Auditor (IAQ)  
Facility Services 
Lewisville ISD 
469-446-8882 
  
 
  
  
 
  
  
 



 
 

  
 
 
 
DATE:  July 28, 2014   
 
TO:  Michael Vargas, Assistant Principal   
 
SUBJECT:  Hebron HS - IAQ - Air Test results - Coach's office & East Dressing room   
 
On Wednesday 7/23, SWG Air tested the Coach’s office and the East Dressing room. It 
is typically assumed that indoor spore levels in an area with filtered or air conditioned 
air, and activity levels associated with schools average 10% to 40% of the outdoor 
levels. Data from the airborne fungi sampling indicated that the total indoor 
concentration of mold/fungi in the Room A-127, was 15.5%, East Dressing room, was 
9.6% of the outdoor levels. Utilizing this theory, the indoor concentrations are within 
the acceptable guidelines for areas with filtered air or air conditioning.  If you have any 
questions, please call me. 
Thanks,  
Paul 
 
Paul Siddall 
Maintenance Energy Auditor (IAQ)  
Facility Services 
Lewisville ISD 
469-446-8882 
  
 
  
  
 
  
  
 


